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Agenda Item 5d (Consent/Action) 
 

 
 

TO:    Local Agency Formation Commission 
 

PREPARED BY: Brendon Freeman, Executive Officer 
    

MEETING DATE: June 6, 2016 
 

SUBJECT: Approval of Contract with Brown Armstrong for Audit Services 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

It is recommended the Commission approve the audit contract with Brown Armstrong 

and authorize the Executive Officer to sign the contract (Attachment One). 

 

SUMMARY 

 

The County of Napa has conducted a Request for Proposals process for audit services on 

behalf of the County, as well as several other joint powers agencies, special districts, and 

other designated units, including the Commission. The County received five proposals, 

and determined that it was most advantageous to enter into a contract with Brown 

Armstrong for audit services covering fiscal years ending 2016, 2017, and 2018 with an 

optional two-year extension. The contract between the County of Napa and Brown 

Armstrong provides an option for the Commission to enter into a contract with Brown 

Armstrong for its own annual audits. 

 

Given that the County serves as LAFCO’s treasurer, staff recommends the Commission 

follow the County’s procurement effort and enter into a contract with Brown Armstrong 

for audit services. It has been the Commission’s practice to select this option in years 

past, and it appears appropriate to continue with this practice at this time. 

 

Annual audit fees for the Commission throughout the term of the contract would remain 

consistent at $4,500. Previous audits were prepared by Gallina with recent annual costs at 

$4,725. The terms of the attached contract have been reviewed by legal counsel and 

accepted by Brown Armstrong, pending approval by the Commission. 
 

 

ATTACHMENT 
 

1) Draft Professional Services Agreement with Brown Armstrong 

 



bfreeman
Text Box
ATTACHMENT ONE



























bfreeman
Text Box
ATTACHMENT ONE TO EXHIBIT A


























































































































